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Weekly Masses for St. Peter’s & St. Ambrose 
Saturday         4:30pm     47th Wedding Anniversary 

remembrance of Annemarie Gebo by 
David & family 

Saturday 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Sunday           8:00 am    at St. Ambrose 
Sunday         10:30 am    Gerry Wager by Rita Cousino 

Monday 8:30am at St. Ambrose  
 6:00pm for families by Bob & Mary Biegen 

Tuesday 9:00 am for forgotten Souls by Jerry & Ann-
Marie Allard 

 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Wednesday 8:30am at St. Ambrose 

 6:00pm Marcelle Bolduc by Gisele Bolduc 
Thursday 12:05pm  Alice Dubois by Paul & Alice LaVallee 
 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Friday  No Mass 

Saturday         4:30pm    12th Anniversary of William Plankey Jr. 
by Rose Plankey 

Saturday 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Sunday           8:00 am    at St. Ambrose 
Sunday          10:30 am   Kathleen McNulla by the McNulla 

family 

PRAY FOR THE SICK:, Diana Clark, 

Armand Benoit, Michael Plankey, John Conte, Pat 
Brooks, Mark Aubin, Robert Lattrell, Ilona Dunn, 
Lucille Lebeau, Larry Trapasso & family, Ann 
Sullivan, Bishop Gelineau, Chris Perron, Jerry & 

Joel Senesac, Cohen Martin, Sandra Guyette, Terry 

Flynn, Michael Thomas, Theresa Clark, Theresa 
Daigle, Shirley Garon, Dee Papagni, Maya Mullen, 
Shannoah Addis 

Prayers & Sympathy for the Families of: 
Grace Merkel (mother of Chief George Merkel) & 

Patti Smith(Connie Goodrich sister) 

THIS WEEK AT ST. PETER’S: 

 

Sunday  9:30-11am Religious Education  
      Kick off & registration 
    5-6:30pm Free Community Supper 
Monday   7:00pm  Parish Council in the  
     rectory. 
Wednesday 6-7:30pm Youth Ministry in 

     the rectory. 
Thursday 7:30am  Buildings & Grounds

     meeting.  

Fr. Yvon’s Weekly Reflection 
We are always called to grow! 

 
Dear Friends, Two weeks ago I talked about the opportunities 
that teachers and  students have with the beginning of a new 
school year.  Today I would like to pick up on that but this 
time in light of the new opportunity to grow in our faith.  This 
week many parishes begin a new year of Religious Education 
as well as the R.C.I.A..(Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
faith formation program.  Again how successful and enjoyable 
this will be for all involved is up to each one of us.  We are all 
called to continue to grow in our Faith and awareness of  how 
God is working in our lives.  There is no age limit.  With that 
being said, I ask all of us to consider at least one thing that we 
(you) are going to do to discover or rediscover some element 
of our faith.  Our rich faith has a lot to offer to us as we strive 
to be who God calls us to be! Enjoy the journey! 

God’s continued  Peace, Fr. Yvon 

Offertory Collection for August 28, 2016 
# Envelopes used – 69 
Offertory Collection  
 4:30pm                      $   1,097.00     
 10:30am                      $      876.50 
  
                                        Total                        $   1,973.50 
Property Insurance Collection                       $      814.00  
Offertory Collection for Sept. 4, 2016 
# Envelopes used – 66 
Offertory Collection  
 4:30pm                      $     1,053.00  
 10:30am                      $        779.41 
 
                                        Total                        $   1,832.41 
Collection for Fuel                                          $      531.35    
 
The Collection for Catechetical Sunday will be taken up 
this weekend. The  Monthly Collection will be taken up 
next weekend. 

Thank you for your generosity!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass Assignments 
   

September 10,  2016                      4:30pm  Mass             September 17, 2016                4:30pm    Mass        
      Lector: Amy Mailloux                                                                         Lector: Mike Donnelly   

Lay Minister: Jean Lasher, Richard & Kathy English                          Lay Minister: Bob Biegen, Cathy Desjadon 
Altar Servers: Chloe Mailloux                                                             Altar Servers: Chloe Mailloux 

September 11, 2016                      10:30am Mass             September 18,  2016               10:30am    Mass                       
Lector: Bernie Perron                                          Lector: Kristen Farrell 
Lay Minister: Dorothy Perron, Sue Hayes, Linda Panella                   Lay Minister: Lil Couture, Vina Norton 
Altar Servers: Maria Delgadillo, Andrew Kachmar                            Altar Servers: Becca Kachmar, Richard Cosgrove 
 

Note: Deacon Tom Cass will be the Eucharistic Minister for the weekend of Sept. 17th & 18th. 



 
                  There will be Lectio Divina  

                        next Saturday at 7:30pm at  

                     St. Ambrose in the parish hall.   

                      All are welcome.  Fr. Yvon 

   

Dear Parishioners, 
 I would like to give a special 
invite to all of you to join me at our Adult 
Education Program (R.C.I.A.). We  will 
meet on Wednesday evenings from 6:30 – 
8:00pm in the parish hall beginning on 
September 14th.  This invitation especially 

goes out to all of you who are interested in joining the Catholic 
Church or if you are Catholic but have not received the 
Sacrament of  First Communion and/or Confirmation.  If you 
are interested, please fill out a registration form which can be 
found in the back of the Church. 
 We will cover topics on the Sacraments, Prayer, 
Morality,, Saints, scripture & the Ministry of Jesus.  It will be a 
decision that I trust you will not regret.  Let’s grow together! 
          Peace, Fr. Yvon 

 

Dear Catechist and Teacher, The Year of Mercy 

Jubilee for Catechists and School Teachers is September 18, 
2016 at 3 pm at St. Joseph Co-Cathedral, 20 Allen St., 
Burlington.  We invite all Catechists, school teachers and 
students from each Catholic school and parish to celebrate the 
Holy Year of Mercy and pray together for Catholic educators. 
 “Education  is an act of  love: it is life giving.” Pope Francis. 
 
   Yours in Christ, 
   Bishop Christopher J. Coyne 
 If you would like to read the entire letter from Bishop Coyne 
you can find copies on the back table. 

 

Please join us for our Free 

Community Meal on Sept. 11th from 5-

6:30pm in the parish hall. Our theme is "Last 
Hoorah of Summer".  We will be serving: 
Grilled marinated Chicken, Hot dogs, with 
buns, corn on the cob, pasta salad, fruit salad 

&tossed salad. Dessert with be a Sundae bar: ice cream, 
brownies and toppings (chocolate sauce, caramel sauce, 
strawberries, whipped cream, sprinkles. 
 

St. Ambrose Free Community Meal will be held on 

Sept. 11th from 5-6:30pm  in the parish hall. We will be serving 
Chili Dogs.  (plain if desired). Pasta Salad, Fruit Salad  plus 
beverages and dessert. Come enjoy a meal with the family, 
friends and neighbors.  All are welcome! 
 

St.  Anne's Society will meet on September 19th at 

6:30 in the parish hall . Bob Biegen will be our guest speaker.  
The topic will be Prison Ministry.  Please bring a pair of new 
men's socks. 
 

Addison County Right to Life (all life is precious) will 

meet Monday, Sept. 12 at 7 PM  at the FIRST BAPTIST 
CHURCH, BRISTOL.  Visitors are welcome. Light 
refreshments. For info..802-388-2898  or L2Paquette@aol.com 
or 453-6302. 

Youth Ministry: Our first High 

School Gathering will be on 
Wednesday September 14th 6-
7:30pm at St. Peter's Rectory. We 
will be playing games, having 
cookies, and discussing prayer. All 
youth in grades 9-12 are welcome to 

attend. We are still taking "orders" for our Flamingo Flocking 
Fundraiser. Please go to our website bit.ly/SASPministry or 
contact Emma for more information.  

 

St. Peter’s Youth Ministry will 

be making their Yummy 

Donuts: Donuts are $6.00 a dozen. 

Please give the rectory a call at 877-2367 
by Thursday September 15th to place your 
order. Donuts will be available for pick up 
after the weekend Masses.   

 

 
 

If you are interested in attending and 
can drive or need a ride please give 
the rectory a call at 877-2367  

 

 



 


